
Thanks for taking part in the annual Grants in Australia survey.
This survey, an initiative of Our Community, is used to help paint a picture of grantmaking in Australia. Results are used by Our Community’s best practice grantmaking division, The Australian Institute of Grants Management, to inspire and build better grantmaking.
This year we are bringing the Grants in Australia survey into line with the AIGM’s Grantmaking Manifesto. In doing so, we hope to paint a picture of how grantmaking is measuring up against those areas of grantmaking practice that we consider crucial to efficient and effective grantmaking.
All information is strictly private and confidential and you should feel free to skip questions if you wish.
We welcome your feedback the areas included in the Manifesto and in this survey – email to service@ourcommunity.com.au.

http://www.ourcommunity.com.au/grantsurvey2012


